
LAUNCH OF THE UPDATED 
COMMENTARY ON THE FIRST 
GENEVA CONVENTION

Since their adoption in 1949, the Geneva Conventions have been put  
to the test and there have been significant developments in how they are applied 
and interpreted in practice. In order to expose these developments and provide 
up-to-date interpretations, the ICRC and a team of experts embarked on  
a major project to update the Commentaries on the Conventions. The first 
installment of this ambitious project is now available: the updated Commentary 
on the First Geneva Convention. This publication addresses a range of important 
issues such as the scope of the obligation to respect and ensure respect  
for humanitarian law, the beginning and end of armed conflict and the protection 
of the wounded and sick, medical facilities and personnel. 

22 March 2016, 9:00 - 10:30 am
Humanitarium, 17 Avenue de la Paix, 1202 Geneva

To register or for more information about the event, 
visit: http://bit.ly/1VDCh42 

Subscribe to the Law and Policy Newsletter at:  
www.icrc.org/lp-newsletter
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